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PUBLIC NOTICE  
 
The Department of Planning and Natural Resources, 
Division of Environmental Protection pursuant to 40 C.F.R. 
Part 58.20(d), submits Annual Review of the Air Quality 
Surveillance System.  Such comment period will end thirty 
days after the notice is posted. Please address comments to: 
 

George Patrick, Acting Director 
Department of Planning and Natural Resources 

Division of Environmental Protection 
#45 Mars Hill, Frederiksted, St. Croix, VI 00840 

Or email: george.patrick@dpnr.vi.gov or 
howard.brown@dpnr.vi.gov  

 
The review may be seen at any of our district offices at 
#45 Mars Hill, Frederiksted, St. Croix, VI 00840 or  
4607 Tutu Park Mall St. Thomas VI 00802 
or department website dpnr.vi.gov 
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